
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Tuesday, April 28, 2020 9:31 AM 
To: 'Henderson, Dave' 
Cc: GravelPit (GravelPit@manitowoc.org) 
Subject: COVID19 Compliance Assistance Request, Former Newton Pit, BRRTS 02-36-

000268 
 
Good morning Dave,  
 
DNR did not have a COVID19 process in place during our previous discussions on your email below, but 
now that DNR does have a process, I am supposed to have you answer the following questions as a 
request for COVID19 Compliance Assistance for this case: 
 

1) Name of facility/site 
2) Contact Information for the central point of contact for the facility/site: 

a. Name of Person Notifying 
b. Address 
c. City/Town 
d. State/Province 
e. Zip/Postal Code 
f. Email Address 
g. Phone Number 
h. Primary DNR Contact for Site or Facility 

3) State what specific statute/rule/permit condition the individual party is looking for flexibility 
from. 

4) Include the reasoning/rationale for the request and related to the COVID19 emergency (1 
paragraph summary on why the COVID19 emergency justifies the assistance sought and what 
actions the requestor took prior to the request to meet the requirement). 

5) Include bulleted points of what measures will be taken to mitigate/minimize the potential 
environmental impacts (if any). 

6) Specify the specific time period that the request is for including the rationale. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to give me a call.  
 
Regards, 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 366-5739 (Temporary Work Number) 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 

From: Henderson, Dave <Dave.Henderson@aecom.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2020 2:27 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>; GravelPit (GravelPit@manitowoc.org) 
<GravelPit@manitowoc.org> 
Subject: Former Newton Pit, BRRTS 02-36-000268 
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Tauren, 
 
Just a quick follow-up. 
 
As you know, the City is currently conducting a program of expanded potable well sampling for VOCs. 
The sampling protocol typically includes an AECOM field sampling team entering each house to conduct 
the sampling.  
 
With the current situation associated with the Covid 19 virus, the City has determined that it’s a good 
public health decision to pause sampling activities. So, as of this past Monday, March 16, 2020, we are 
not scheduling further sampling in an effort to protect the health of homeowners and staff.  
 
The City is still accumulating a list of those homeowners who wish to have their water sampled. We will 
re-start the sampling activities once the public health professionals advise that public activities, such as 
our potable sampling, can recommence. 
 
Let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks 
dsh 
 
 
David Henderson, P.E. (WI) 
Senior Project Manager, Environment, Midwest 
D +1-414-944-6190 
M +1-414-429-8304 
Dave.henderson@aecom.com 
 
AECOM 
1555 N RiverCenter Drive 
Milwaukee, WI 53212, USA 
T +1-414-944-6080 
aecom.com 
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